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Wilton Parks and Recreation Commission 
February 13, 2013 

 
Present: Commission Chair Kevin O’Brien, Commissioners, Anne Richards, Mark Ketley,  
Bryan Dedrick and Steve Pierce, Parks and Recreation Director.  Chairman O’Brien called 
the meeting to order at 7:37 pm. 
 

Staff Report 

Steve Pierce provided the commission with information regarding the recent efforts of 
P&R staff. Steve reported that the latest big snow storm was a challenge to clean up and 
difficult on the staff. He also reported that the staff has been preparing all the machines 
for use in the Spring. Steve met with Sandy Dennies regarding the P&R budget. 

  
Playing Field Usage 
Steve Pierce raised the issue of professional coaches using town fields to hold paid for 
coaching instruction. The commission discussed various aspects of this subject including 
the practicalities of enforcing any rules that might be created. Steve is going to look into 
how neighboring towns handle this matter and will confer with the commission at the 
next meeting. 
 
There being no further business, Commissioner O’Brien moved to adjourn at 8:43pm  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Bryan Dedrick 
 
Bryan Dedrick 
Commissioner 
 


